
Town of Arlington 
Department of Public Works 

51 Grove Street 
Arlington, MA 02476 

Phone: 781-316-3320 
Engineering Division               Fax: 781-316-3281 

 
 

 
 

 
ROAD  

CONSTRUCTION  
update 

 
April 27, 2015 

 
The Town of Arlington, through its Contractor, All States Material Group, is 
planning on installing a surface/wearing treatment course of new asphalt on 
your street this construction season.  A Locus Map of the streets we are 
proposing work on as part of this project can be found on the reverse of this 
notice. 
 
This work is scheduled to begin on or around May 14, 2015 and is 
expected to take 1-2 weeks for completion. 
 
This project will require adjustment of the existing manholes, catch basins, 
and valve covers on your street prior to paving.  There will be no curb or 
sidewalk work conducted as part of this project. 
 
Please note there will be on-street parking restrictions established to allow for 
construction activities and equipment. Temporary daily detours may also be 
necessary to allow for the work. Police Traffic Detail will be present to assist 
in traffic control.  
 
Should you have any questions feel free to contact the Project Engineer, Kurt 
Kelley at kpkelley@town.arlington.ma.us or 781-316-3386. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience, and thank you in advance for your 
cooperation in this project. 
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